
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Penny Calvert and her marvellous team of Elves are doing an amazing job on the BWSPA chalet at the 

Salisbury Christmas Market. The chalet is looking fantastic and the gingerbread, and in particular the 

gingerbread men and women, are selling incredibly well - so much so that new stock would be much 

appreciated! 

 

If anyone has a few minutes spare and is able to bake a batch of gingerbread to take along to chalet No. 11 

(opposite NatWest Bank) I am sure that Penny and her Elves would be absolutely delighted to see you - 

please see the attached poster for further information. Penny and her team will be there today, Friday 1 

December, Saturday 2 December and Sunday 3 December. 

 

All funds raised will be going towards the new minibus appeal! 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Jo Woods 

Secretary BWSPA 



Christmas Elves and bakers 
wanted!

We have the use of a Christmas Chalet on the Salisbury Christmas 
market for seven days. We’d like to keep it simple and sell 
gingerbread tree decorations and giant gingerbread hearts which 
can be personalised with a message. 
We are also taking the strain out of preparing for Christmas by 
offering a gift wrapping service. 
We’d like Christmas Elves to support in any of the following ways:
 Donations of wrapping paper, tags and ribbons, sellotape 
 Bake us some gingerbread hearts (we’re using BBC Good   
 Food’s recipe for ‘spicy tree biscuits’ to keep the ingredients   
 label simple.)
 Cover a two hour shift on one or more of the seven days

Our chalet dates:  November 24th, 25th & 26th plus
     November 30th , December 1st, 2nd & 3rd

Can you help?
Call or email Penny 07974 253484   pennycalvertuk@yahoo.com 
to get involved.
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